[bookmark: _GoBack]Homosexual couples should be given equal rights to heterosexual couples. Evidence supporting this claim is that no one is physically or emotionally harmed, married couples receive benefits that can improve families, and denying equality sends damaging messages to youth. A recent study shows that fifty-five percent of Americans are in favor of gay marriage as of May, 2014. In the past five years, the percentage of proponents has risen six percent. The percentage of people in favor of homosexual marriage is on a continuous rise, and soon, all fifty states will have legalized gay and lesbian marriage.
